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HiQ signs new general agreement with Ericsson

HiQ has signed a new general agreement with Ericsson, making HiQ a preferred
supplier of consulting services during 2001.

The agreement applies to the provision of consulting services such as advanced
systems development, project management and analytical studies.

 “Continued successful co-operation with Ericsson consolidates HiQ’s position as a
leading telecommunications consultant. We have longstanding and well-established
relationships with several leading telecommunications suppliers. This gives us a unique
expertise regarding new technologies that is of benefit to all our customers,” says Lars
Stugemo, CEO of HiQ International.

“We view our relationships with telecoms suppliers as a seal of approval that proves
that HiQ is regarded as a top supplier of high-quality consulting services,” says
Stugemo.

“We are keen to follow our customers abroad and continue to offer them top-quality
consulting services. We currently have offices in several countries, thus strengthening
our position in the market and enabling increasing contacts with our international
customers,” Stugemo concludes.

For further information, please contact:
Lars Stugemo, CEO HiQ International, tel. +46 8 588 90 000

HiQ is an IT and management consultancy focusing on high-tech solutions in the fields of telecoms, mobility
and simulation technology. The company is a leader in these fields and the Nordic region is its domestic
market. The Group employs some 400 people at offices in Sweden, Norway, Denmark and Finland. HiQ is
listed on the OM Stockholm Stock Exchange. For more information, please visit our web site at www.hiq.se


